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Y3 Weekly Bulletin 22 March 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers 
It has been a busy and exciting time at HHJS. 
Living Eggs are with us again. It has been great to see our new arrivals hatching out on a daily basis and 
also to welcome Y2 to visit and see the chicks this week.  
Judy and Anna's musicians performed as an ensemble on Tuesday in our assembly and did so well. 
They can be very proud of their efforts. 
As can our sport teams who this week have represented us in a range of tournaments and matches, 
following their successful progression through the group stages of various leagues. Our girls football 
team performed so well and our tag rugby team (following another positive result this week) 
are continuing on their journey.  
Yesterday our netball team were at the London Youth Games- a really fabulous achievement for which 
they deserve great credit.  
Yesterday was also our International Languages Day- led by Mrs Bandealy and our Young Interpreters. 
It was a really successful day and we are proud of all their efforts. Thanks also to parents who were able 
to visit classes and be part of this celebration. 
We also marked Neuro-diversity Week this week, with Mrs Bannister sharing a range of informative and 
positive messages with the school.  
Thank you to the PTA for all their work toward Friday evening's film and craft night. It will be lots of fun! 
Thinking ahead to next week, we now look forward to "The Way You Learn" parent session 
with Emese on Monday afternoon. On Tuesday we are welcoming Derek Winterburn from St James 
Church for our Easter Assembly. We also have a choir concert on Tuesday evening which is very 
exciting and then we finish off on Thursday with our Spring Easter Hat Parade- which we hope you can 
join us for. A great way to round the term off!  
Wishing everyone who is marking Ramadan the very best and also wishing happy and peaceful 
celebrations to all who will be celebrating Holi at the start of next week.  
Finally, I would like to thank Ms Giorgia (Music teacher) for all she has done since joining us in the 
autumn and wish her the very best for when she returns to Italy. 
 
 
WORD OF THE HOLIDAY– grotesque LANGUAGE OF THE WEEK - Georgian 
Best Wishes 
Alan Went 
 
Please note that the bulletins are always available on the website: 
https://www.hamptonhill.richmond.sch.uk/page/?title=School+Communication+and+Weekly+Bulletin&
pid=102 
 
Important notices: 

➢ Easter Hat Parade  
Thursday 28th March. You are invited to join us at 10.15am on the playground. We would like 
children in Years 3-4 to participate. Children in Years 5-6 are also very welcome and will 
be encouraged to join the parade if they would like to do so. Hats can be an Easter or Spring 
theme and need to be brought from home. This will be a lovely way to round off our spring term.  

➢ Swimming  
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Letters have been sent out this week and are attached for your convenience. Your child will 
require a swimming hat in the colour of their sports team (red/ yellow/ green/ blue) and are 
available on Arbor under ‘shop’ at a cost of £3. 

➢ Curriculum Newsletters 
Summer term newsletters will be sent out next week.  
 

Dates for your diaries: 
 
Monday 25th March  Parental Engagement Literacy Workshop 2.15pm at school (see 

attached flyer) 
Tuesday 26th March: Easter assembly  
Thursday 28th March: Easter Hat Parade / End of Term. 1.45pm finish 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Year 3 Amazon wishlist 
 
Happy weekend 
 
The Year 3 Team 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/3ULP369EC9I8Z?ref_=wl_share

